
 

STOP THE MONSTER MAST 
Save Bishop’s Park! 

 
 

A developer wants to put an intrusive mast on 
Bishop’s Avenue, by the garden centre, Bishop’s 
Park tennis courts, All Saints Primary School and 
The Moat School. If approved, it will be a massive 
20 metres / 66 feet high.  

It will be totally unsuitable for the character of our 
locality including two Conservation Areas. It will 
spoil the ambience of Bishop’s Park where 
families go to relax. Several homes and schools 
will be within range, and many of them have not 
been properly consulted. 

Levels of mast radiation elsewhere in the 
borough already peak at well above scientists’ 
recommended limit for prolonged exposure. 
Residents have reported (for instance) sleep 
difficulties, headaches and palpitations. 

This will not be good for our health, and 
especially children, whose bodies are not fully-
formed. It will also affect our local trees and 
foliage, and pollinators such as bees. 
 

Pic: A similar mast in Farm Lane; bulky cabinets not shown. 

 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY… 
 
● To comment online, visit  https://bit.ly/3bUlRYs.  
Please make sure you at least object to it affecting the character of a conservation 
area - this will count. For more information about the proposal – tips and a quick  
link for objecting by email - visit our webpage www.saynoto5g.uk/bishopsave.htm. 

● You can also post your objection to Steven Mielczarek, Planning Officer, Development 
Management. LB Hammersmith & Fulham, King Street, London W6 9JU.  

● The deadline for objections is Wednesday 27 July, but please get yours in now. Make sure you 
quote planning application ref. 2022/01759/FUL. 

 

 

 
SUPPORT OUR WIDER CAMPAIGN TO MAKE H&F SAFER… 
 
The Say No To 5G campaign in H&F was set up in 2019 to share 
awareness of emerging technology issues and stop the spread of 
mast radiation that’s bad for us, animals and the environment. Visit 
www.saynoto5g.uk for more information.  
 
We also support the important crowd-funded national legal action 
actionagainst5g.org. This is holding the government to account over 
your well-being and safety - the appeal is still open for donations. 

 

 

For urgent enquiries and offers of help, email sw6.01759@saynoto5g.uk or ring 07976-414913. 
Printed, published and promoted by SayNoTo5G Campaign (New Alliance), PO Box 13199, SW6 6ZU 
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